
Whitefish Nazarene Comeback Plan 
We are excited to share with you our plan for coming back to church.  Please understand we 
are doing our best to take into consideration the needs and concerns of our congregation and 
community.  We are also working hard to be in compliance with local and state guidelines.  Our 
in-person worship service may seem a little different from what you are used to.  We ask that 
you be patient with us and to help as we seek to show love and kindness to our church and 
community.  Below are some of the items we have outlined to help us with this transition.  
 
Come back date May 17 

- Beginning May 17 we will resume in-person gatherings at Whitefish Nazarene.  While 
the option to attend in person will be available we will continue to provide an online, 
live-stream for those who stay at home.  We encourage you to join us in one of these 
two ways.  

 
People who are sick or showing symptoms should stay home.  

- If you are not feeling well/running a fever, please stay at home.  
- Call your church family so that we can pray for you, run errands, do whatever to help 

care for you and or a family member. 
 
People at risk 

- If you are considered “high risk” due to age or a compromised immune system, 
please stay home or take the extra precautions necessary to protect yourself. 

 
When joining a church service we ask that you adhered to the following: 

- Please take your temperature before coming to church.  If you are 99 degrees or higher 
please stay home.  

- Wear a facial mask. (optional) Masks will be available if you do not have one. 
- Rubber gloves (optional) Also available 
- Bring your own Scriptures/needed beverage/child toys,etc.) 

- There will be no handouts, coffee station, or food served.  
- Use social distancing practice of 6 feet with anyone not in your household 

- Seating will be arranged accordingly 
- Writing tool for sermon notes, prayer requests, etc. 

 
Tithing options:  

- Bring your pre-written check or cash and drop in the giving box in the foyer area.  If  
   using cash, please fill out a tithe envelope that will be provided. 

- Give online at wfnaz.org  
- Text to give - Text any amount to 84321 

 
Connect Card: 

*If you have a prayer request or need, updated contact info. etc., fill out a card located at  
            the tithing box. 



 
 
 
What we are doing at the Naz to help keep you safe: 
 

*Added hand sanitizer stations throughout the building 
*More space between rows of chairs allowing 6 ft distancing 
*Boosting the sanitizing and disinfecting of the high contact surfaces after each service 
*Signage reminders throughout the building to be safe 

 
What we are putting on hold until restrictions are lifted: 

Snack & Coffee Bar 
Greeting Time (air high fives and waving are recommended) 
Sunday School Classes 
Nursery (our hope is to provide nursery by the first Sunday of June) 
Children’s Ministries 

 
Any questions or comments, please contact the church office at 406-862-2433 


